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MINNESOTA

City Council Memorandum

To: Mayor Hicks & City Council Members
From: Bryan D. Schafer, Chief of Police

Date: September 19, 2016

Item: Donation to Hastings Police Department

Council Action Requested:
Accept a donation of cash and gift cards in the amount of $298.00 from various community businesses

and residents.

Background Information:
As a result of random acts of violence against law enforcement throughout the United States this

summer, the police department received countless donations from residents and businesses in
appreciation for all that is done by our department to keep our community safe. These donations will
be used for food for employees during department sponsored training and meeting events.

Al and Kathy Piker — Emily’s - $25.00

Applebee’s Gift Certs — (8) $10.00 - $80.00

6” Sub Sandwiches —(12) $4.25 - $51.00

Pizza Hut — (1) Large one-topping pizza - $11.00
Pizza Hut Gift Cards — (2) $10.00 - $20.00

Me and Julio Gift Card — (1) - $20.00

Culvers (2) buy one-get one free coupons -511.00
Cash - $80.00

Financial Impact:
Positive budgetary impact

Advisory Commission Discussion:
None

Council Committee Discussion:
None

Attachments:
e Resolution
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CITY OF HASTINGS
DAKOTA COUNTY, MINNESOTA

RESOLUTION - -16

A RESOLUTION EXPRESSING ACCEPTANCE OF AND APPRECIATION OF
A DONATION TO THE HASTINGS POLICE DEPARTMENT

WHEREAS, community residents and businesses have presented to the Hastings

Police Department a donation of cash and gift cards valued at approx. $298.00
and;

WHEREAS, this donation will be used to support department meeting and
training events;

WHEREAS, the City Council is appreciative of the donation and commends the
community residents and businesses;

NOW, THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED, by the City Council of the City of
Hastings, Minnesota;

1. That the donation is accepted and acknowledged with gratitude; and

2. 'That the donation will be appropriated to the Hastings Police Department as
designated; and

3. That the appropriate budget adjustments be made.

Adopted this 19th day of September 20186,

Paul Hicks, Mayor

Attest:

Julie Flaten, City Clerk



